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David Spooner of the Washington, D.C., office was also quoted in a
Women's Wear Daily article entitled "Smaller Trade Deals Seen Likely in
Wake of TPP's Downfall," which was published on Nov. 14. In the article,
David says "although the TransPacific Partnership Trade Agreement
cannot pass in its current form, the Trump Administration may try to
negotiate bilateral agreements with TPP countries or renegotiate the
agreement itself."
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